
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2017 

  

Dear parents and carers 

eTwinning project: Christmas Connections Through Art 2017 

  

As you may know, Steeton School has run a lot of international projects with other schools 

in Europe, using the safe online platform eTwinning, which is run by the European 

Union.  For the last three years, our eTwinning projects have won national prizes. 

 

This year, we are taking part in another project called Christmas Connections Through Art 

2017.  Our pupils will be designing cards based around the work of an artist and we will be 

exchanging these with other schools around Europe – currently we have 14 countries 

involved in the project. 

 

It is possible for pupils to have their own logon for the project and we have decided that we 

would like to include this as part of the project this year.  We will be discussing internet 

safety as part of this project.  The project is, however, completely safe as it is password 

protected and only accessible to members of the project. 

 

If you need any more information about the project, please contact Mr Wheeler or myself 

via the school office.  If you would like to see the public pages of the project, the Twinspace 

is here: 

https://twinspace.etwinning.net/48078  No pictures of children will be posted in the public 

pages. 

 

Thank you very much for all your support in our international activities, 

 

 

  

Mrs D Linford 

International School Co-ordinator 

 

https://twinspace.etwinning.net/48078

